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Dear Committee Chair and members of the Senate Judiciary 

 

I encourage you to Vote NO on SB579 because... 

This is not a good idea. The fact that felons are felons means they are losing their 

liberty/right to vote. Clearly they do not respect the law. They need to do their time 

and pay for their crime(s). It wouldn't be fair to let those we are supporting with OUR 

tax dollars have any say in who gets elected to any office, or what happens, inside or 

outside the prison walls. Let them prove to be honest upright intelligent citizens 

before they are given the right to vote again. After all we don't want them voting for 

someone who would pardon or commute their sentence for votes, now would we.  

Thank you for your time and consideration on this Bill. 

Deborah Swenson 


